
We want to hear from you
We are committed to improving and increasing
parent involvement at Comanche Elementary
and welcome your comments and feedback on
ways we can achieve this goal. If you have
suggestions on how to improve our Title 1
program plan, please let us know. Please bring
your suggestions to the office so we can share
them with the district. 

Two-Way Communication

COMANCHE ELEMENTARY
SCHOOL

By working and communicating with
each other, we help our students
succeed. It is vital to establish two-way
communication between our families
and school.

ENGAGE & CONNECT

FAMILY EVENTS

TITLE 1 FAMILY
ENGAGEMENT

POLICY
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We communicate in a variety of ways
including:

Website: comanche.aps.edu
www.facebook.com/groups/comanchepta
ParentVue, email, messenger apps
Student agenda
Peachjar
Conferences, progress reports
District/ school surveys
School/ district newsletters
Phone calls
PTA Meetings
Title 1 Meetings:  
Open house, Annual meeting

Our staff and PTA host a variety of fun
family events each year. We welcome all of

our Comanche families to attend!

Some of our popular events are:
Albuquerque Balloons Aloft
Arts and Dessert Night
Comanche Reads Literacy Event
Explora Science Night
Turkey trot fun run
Hands-on Math night
Open House
PTA General meetings
Science fair
Trunk or Treat
Cubs by Candelight
Classroom activities
Thanksgiving Lunch
Annual Family Dance



Knowledge

TITLE 1
COMPACT

Title 1 Annual Meeting

Each year we hold our Title 1
Annual Meeting on the same
evening of our Open House. 
During this meeting, we discuss:

Our participation in Title 1
Title 1 requirements
Ways for families to be
involved at Comanche
How Title 1 funds are used
Community questions and
provide answers

The Title 1 Compact is developed
by staff and parents each school
year. This agreement between
home and school identifies
expectations for students,
parents teachers and
administrators to fulfill as a
member of the Comanche
community.

In partnership, we agree to work
together to help students
succeed. 

A copy of the Title 1 Compact is
signed each year at Open House
or when a family joins
Comanche. 

We meet with parents,
guardians, and community
members at least once a year to
revise the Family Engagement
Policy and Compact.

We welcome your involvement! 

PARTNERSHIP

One of the mot important things
we can do to help our student is
to work together as a team. 

We are committed to:
Providing you with information
about your child’s assessments
and progress in school.
Welcoming your feedback on
how we can best meet the
needs of your child. 

We look forward to your involvement at
Comanche Elementary School!

Join PTA
comanchepta.memberhub.com
Join Instructional Council
Be a classroom volunteer
Participate in family events. 

Contact Maile Mote or Principal Miller
if you are interested in volunteering at
Comanche.

maile.mote@aps.edu
Lisa.ulibarri-miller@aps.edu
505-884-5275


